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Dear Committee Secretary

| write to outline my support for the proposed $750 million stadium at Macquarie Point.

As a taxpayer | am happy that funding is going towards this project. Money wasted on more
hospitals and cheap housing will only encourage more people to abuse the facilities provided.

With the unpredictable weather that we experience in Tasmania | feel that a roofed stadium is
necessary. My concern is that the new stadium will not be large enough to house supporters
from the large Melbourne based AFL teams.

Most business people realise that having a team in the AFL is a good business decision. The large
crowds that it will draw to Tasmania will generate benefits for many which in turn will generate
more jobs for the unemployed and homeless that want taxpayers money spent on them without

working for it.
Another stadium is the right priority for our state.

Kind regards
David Doyle





